Sherry Sian

From: Sherry Sian

Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2003 8:47 AM
To: 'Laurie Stephenson’

Subject; EA Siatus

Hi Laurie, i

This note is to inform you of the status of your EA. The Final Terms of Reference and
Workplan has gone to the Review Board for approval. The Board is meeting this week. Once
I have Board approval, I can issue the Final version. Please call, if you have any
gquesticns.

Sherry

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des. "
Environmental Assessment Officer

MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Phone: (867) 766-7T063

Fax: (867) 766-7074

e-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca

-~

|29



